
 

 

TWINNING UPDATE (August 2023) 
 
Pendle District Youth Council 
 
As part of promoting the Twinning Association, particularly to young people, Pendle 
District Youth Council have been invited and have agreed to attend the Twinning 
meeting on 23rd August 2023.   
 
It is an opportunity to highlight twinning activity to interest the range of ages in the 
Youth Council.  For example, the Twinning Association could help to make contact 
with possible similar groups in Creil/Marl.  There is also the International Youth Event 
which Creil is proposing to host in 2024, probably for 16 – 19 year olds, with up to 
approx. 5 places per twin country. 
 
 
Web Page 
 
The static Twinning web page on the Council website has now been updated. 
 
 
Youth Worker in Pendle 
 
Contact details for the Professional Range Youth Worker in Pendle have been 
obtained. 
 
 
Venue of meeting 
 
The next Twinning meeting at 5.30pm on Wednesday 23rd August 2023 will take 
place in the Members Room at Nelson Town Hall.    
 
 
 
 
 
 


